
INDEPENDENT HEARINGS  
PANEL – PLAN CHANGE 14 – 

HOUSING AND BUSINESS CHOICE
The Independent Hearings Panel (IHP) established by 
Christchurch City Council to consider and hear submissions 
on Proposed Plan Change 14 - Housing and Business 
Choice (PC 14) gives notice in accordance with clause 8B of 
Schedule 1 of the Resource Management Act 1991 that 
hearings on the plan change will resume on Monday, 15 
April 2024 at 9am in the Function Room, Te Hononga 
Christchurch City Council Civic Offices, 53 Hereford Street, 
Christchurch.

Hearings will continue on 15, 16, 17, 18, 23 and 24 April, 
commencing at 9am each day.

Submitters and further submitters who had arranged to be 
heard in 2024 have been contacted by the IHP Secretariat. 
Any submitter or further submitter who indicated in their 
written submission they wished to be heard and has not 
yet had a time scheduled should contact the IHP Secretariat 
as soon as possible.

Submitters are encouraged to check the website regularly 
for updates and schedules and contact the IHP Secretariat 
email info@chch2023.ihp.govt.nz or 03 941 8581 if they 
require any further information.

An Independent Friend of the Submitter service is available 
to assist submitters. To access this free service please 
contact Jane West email:chchpc13-14@jwest.co.nz 
or phone 03 324 3324.
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